
 

 

  
LONDON BOROUGH OF BROMLEY 

 
STATEMENT OF EXECUTIVE DECISION 

 
 

The Portfolio Holder for Education, Councillor Stephen Wells has made the following 
executive decision:  
 

BROMLEY YOUTH MUSIC TRUST:  CONTRACT REVIEW 

Reference Report: 
Bromley Youth Music Trust:  Contract Review    
 
Decision: 
 
That the performance of the Bromley Youth Music Trust contract during 2011/12 be 
noted. 
 
That the plans of Bromley Youth Music Trust in response to current economic 
constraints be noted. 
 
That Bromley Youth Music Trust’s successful application to secure funding for Music 
Education from the Department for Education be noted. 
 
Reasons: 
 

Bromley Youth Music Trust contributes to the ‘Building a Better Bromley’ strategy for 
children and young people in that it helps to widen the curriculum and raise 
achievement of children and young people and, in conjunction with Bromley Youth 
Support Programme, provides positive activities for young people through the 
provision of music services across the Borough.   
 
The proposed decision was scrutinised by the Education PDS Committee on 12th 
June 2012 and the Committee supported the proposal. 
 
 
 

………………………………………….. 
Councillor Stephen Wells  
Portfolio Holder for Education 
 

Mark Bowen 

Director of Resources 
Bromley Civic Centre 
Stockwell Close 
Bromley BR1 3UH 
 

Date of Decision:   18 Jun 2012 

Implementation Date (subject to call-in):   25 Jun 2012  
Decision Reference:   ED12003 

 
 


